
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, April 30, 2007 
 

On April 30, 2007, the Board of Selectmen held a meeting at 6:00 PM at the Town Office 
Building in Lakeville.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Yeatts at 6:05 PM.  
Selectmen present were: Selectman Yeatts, Selectman Evirs and Selectman Maksy.  Also present 
were: Town Administrator Rita Garbitt, Town Accountant Cynthia McRae, and Finance 
Committee Chairman Martha Green. 
 
The Town Administrator updated the Selectmen on the most current FY 08 Budget Summary.  
The Local and Regional School budgets were reviewed including the E & D account for the 
Region and the Community Rec charge backs. 
 
At 6:48 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy and seconded by Selectman Evirs, the 
Board  
 

VOTED: To continue their meeting to the IMC at Apponequet High School. 
 Unanimous in favor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Approved_____________ 


